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City of Umatilla, Oregon 
700 Sixth Street P.O. Box 130 Umatilla, OR 97882 I (541) 922-3226 x104 
Agency Contact: Melissa Ince 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) AND INTERVIEW 
 
RE: THE CITY OF UMATILLA, OREGON (CITY) DESIRES TO SELECT A CONSTRUCTION MANAGER GENERAL CONTRACTOR 
(CMGC) FOR THE NEW POLICE STATION PROJECT 
 
Addendum #1 
August 27, 2024 
 
It is the responsibility of the proposer to note the contents of this addendum and notify the Owner that this addendum has been received. The 
Respondent shall acknowledge receipt of addenda on the Submittal Forms in Appendix A. Failure to provide acknowledgment may result in the 
submittal being rejected as not responsive. 
 
The addendum includes: 
 

1. Pre-proposal meeting has been rescheduled to September 6th @ 10am PST. 
2. Insurance limits in Section 6.8 have been revised. 

a. General liability aggregate has been increased to $4m aggregate.  
b. Auto liability has been revised to cover “Listed, hired, and non-owned auto” 
c. Removed professional liability insurance requirement. 

 
The revisions listed above have been incorporated and can be found in bold red text within Rev1 of RFP. 
 
 


